
 

 

 

 

School Pantomime 

 

 

This year on the 17th of December, Beath High School is putting on the wonderful production 
of Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs- The Pantomime! Written and directed by Casey King 
and production managed by Amelia Buchan. Rehearsals have been held every Monday and 
Thursday as the show night is approaching fast. Tickets are available to buy from the school 
office or Miss Fraser in Drama and cost £3. “I’m so excited to be putting on a show again this 
year after last year’s success! I really enjoyed writing the script and our cast are fantastic!” 
said Casey, the director. With Miss Fraser in Drama assisting, the school pantomime is well 
under way! Also performing at the Cowdenbeath Christmas light switch on is an amazing 
opportunity we have had these past two years! “I’m really excited to be playing Snow White 
as it’s really helped me with my confidence and has given me acting skills I will never forget!” 
said Hailey Morris (S2). 

 

Amelia Buchan 

 


